steve@landscapeswestinc.com

From:

Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2019 3:57 PM
To: Stephen George

Subject: Thanks!

Hi Steve,

We arrived in La Jolla yesterday and Eddie was here finishing some things up. Cindy and | both want to say thanks to you
and the guys for everything you have done! The front fountain is not splashing, the rock on the back bank is fabulous,
the color looks great, etc. We are really thrilled with what you did!!

* Thanks!

Roy

PS: do you want to come by and see how it all turned out? No hurry but there are a couple of additional things we may
want you to do...



